
Bravo Target Safety Announces Consolidation of Select Branches 
 
New operations hub in Leduc conveniently located next to Edmonton 
International Airport 
 
Calgary, August 2, 2022 – Bravo Target Safety (Bravo), a national leader in 
industrial safety services, today announced the consolidation of select Alberta 
branches and the creation of a new operations hub in Leduc. 
 
“We are proud to officially open our new operations hub in Leduc,” says Kevin 
O’Brien, CEO, Bravo Target Safety. “It provides close proximity to Edmonton, 
with its large population and supply of high-quality labour, and very convenient 
access to the city’s international airport.” 
 
Leduc operations hub features: 
 

• 4.5-acre lot 

• 25,000 sq. ft. office/shop 

• Custom-constructed lab space 

• 44-foot tower for emergency rescue training 
 
“Consolidation makes us more efficient and centralizing more of our people 
makes for better alignment. Ultimately, we need to remain competitive and highly 
responsive to our customers’ evolving needs,” adds Kevin O’Brien. 
 
Effective immediately, Bravo is closing its Red Deer, Grande Prairie and 
Edmonton locations. Operations at Lloydminster, Fort McMurray and Bonnyville 
remain unchanged. 
 
About Bravo Target Safety 
 
Bravo Target Safety is a private Canadian company that has grown to become a 
national leader in industrial safety services. Dedicated to the highest industry 
standards, Bravo Target Safety develops strong leaders, provides industry-
leading training, and invests in the latest technology and equipment. 
Headquartered in Calgary, Bravo Target Safety has facilities in Leduc, 
Lloydminster, Fort McMurray and Bonnyville. For more information, please visit 
http://bravotarget.ca/. 
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